From: Giovanni DiPaIma_
Sent: 26 November 202 :

To: development.control
Subject: RE: Notification of Invalidity Letter for Application No 20/1068/PMR
Attachments: form_1_assumption_of_liability 26.11.20.pdf; cil_questions 26.11.20.pdf

Dear Sir/Madam

Further to your letter of invalidity, please find attached the CIL forms as requested, if the
application could now be made valid that would be greatly appreciated, many thanks.

With Kindest Regards

Giovanni Di Palma BSc (Hons)
Director for CDA Ltd
1A Chobham Rd, Woking, Surrey, GU21 6HX
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This transmission is intended for the named addressee only.

It may contain sensitive material and be marked as CONFIDENTIAL and accordingly must not be
disclosed to anyone other than the named addressee, unless authorisation is granted by the
sender.

If you are not the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the addressee), you may not
copy, use or disclose it to anyone else.

If you have received this transmission in error, please notify CDA Ltd (the

sender) immediately.

kkEkkkkhkhkkikkhkhkikthkhkhkhkkkkhkkhkthhkhkhkhkkhkhkkithhkkikhkkhkhkkhkkhkkhkkhhkkhhkhkhkhkikkhik

Please consider the environment before you print this email

-----Original Message-----

From: development.control@surreyheath.gov.uk
<development.control@surreyheath.gov.uk>
Sent: 24 November 2020 10:16

To: I
Subject: Notification of Invalidity Letter for Application No 20/1068/PMR

Please see letter attached from Surrey heath Borough Council SURREY HEATH DISCLAIMER

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only. The information contained in
this email is accurate at the time of sending however the council cannot account for events
beyond the Councils control which may change the accuracy after the date of sending. The
information contained in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient, the use of the information contained in this email or any disclosure, copying or
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distribution is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this email in error please notify
the sender immediately.

Surrey Heath Borough Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email to
ensure compliance with current procedures. This email has been checked for computer viruses
prior to sending, but it is also your responsibility to virus check the email upon receipt.

For contact and service information, please refer to
www.surreyheath.gov.uk<http://iwww.surreyheath.gov.uk>




